Notice for Orientation Programme for Stock Market course for the students of the college

The college is starting a short term stock market course in the college campus for the students of
the college. Students of any discipline (Commerce, Humanities and Sciences) and year (first,

d third) may enroll for the course. Orientation for the same will be held in the first

second an
kindly register yourself to attend the orientation

week of February. As we have limited seats so
with any of the two student coordinators:

1 Garvit (Mobile- 7015174259)
2 Naveen (Mobile-9717934476)
students failing to attend the orientation programme shall not get admission in the course.
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